Dear Parents,

In EYFS, we know that sometimes your child will surprise you or make you proud at home
with the things that they know and can do. We really want to know about these special
moments as it helps us to build up a rounded picture of their learning and can help us to
plan their next steps.

If you catch your child saying or doing something special, e.g., sounding out a word you did
not know they could read, helping a sibling, or simply do something for the first time by
themselves, e.g., doing up their coat, we want to know about it!

Below you will find a few templates on which you can tells us, or if you prefer simply take a
photo, jot down a note and send it in so that we can add it to our wow wall. If it is easier,
you can email your photos etc. to office@new-swann.leics.sch.uk and we will print them off
and pop them up. All of this information is also on our school website.

At school we take lots of photos of the children playing and learning. We use these to help
inform our assessments and planning. In the summer term you will receive a school report
which is a summary of your child’s attainment at the end of EYFS against profile measures,
known as Early Learning Goals. This report will include lots of photographs of your child
showing what they can do in each area of learning.

If you have any questions, please get in touch and I'll be happy to help.

Mrs Mitchell



My Daddy was so proud of me today
because...



My Mummy was so proud of me today
because...






I can do this all by myself



I'm a star




